
 

PROGRAMS & PARISH ORGANIZATIONS 
 
Religious Education  Rachel Bradley 850-968-6189 
Knights of Columbus Joey Boehm 484-554-6171 
Ladies Altar Society Martha Gugino          850-503-2774 
Parish Youth Group Mary Holley-Lewis 850-346-2797 

SACRAMENTS & SERVICES 
 
Baptisms: Parents must be registered, active members of St.  
Jude Thaddeus or St. Elizabeth of Hungary Parish. 
Pre-baptismal class attendance required. Contact the parish 
office to schedule. 
 
Weddings: Call the parish office to schedule first meeting with 
the Pastor at least 6 months in advance. 
 
Funerals: Contact the parish office for priest availability and 
funeral arrangements. Call the priests direct if the parish 
office is closed. 

 

St. Jude Thaddeus & 

St. Elizabeth of Hungary 

| St. Jude Thaddeus | 
303 Rocky Avenue 

Cantonment, Florida 32533 
Phone: 850-968-6189 

| St. Elizabeth of Hungary | 
3015 St. Elizabeth St. 

Barrineau Park, Florida 32577 

PARISH STAFF 

Rev. George Thekku, Pastor 850-291-1891 

Rev. Mr. McBurnett J. Smith, Jr., Deacon 

Rev. Mr. Bradley Seabrook, Deacon (Retired) 

Secretary  Mrs. Ellie Fitzgerald 

New to the Parish? 
New family registration forms are available  

in the back of the church or you may  
request one from the parish office. 

The Diocese of Pensacola-Tallahassee is committed to healing the hurting hearts of sexual abuse victims and has  
established Victim Assistance Coordinators, who are experienced and trained counselors,  available to help anyone who has been sexually abused by a 
priest, deacon or other church personnel in Northwest Florida.  Our coordinator for our area is Dr. Louis Makarowski (850-477-7181). 

Parish Office Hours 
Tuesday,  Wednesday, &  Friday: 9:00 am - 1:00 pm 

Email: office@stjude.ptdiocese.org 

~Two Churches-One Parish~ 

June 4, 2023 
The Most Holy Trinity 

MASS SCHEDULE 
 

St. Jude 
Saturday                 4:00 pm Vigil Mass (Confession heard 
  one half hour before Mass or by appt.) 
 
Sunday                 10:30 am Mass (Confession heard one 
   half hour before Mass or by appt.) 
 
Tuesday  8:30 am Mass  
Wednesday 8:30 am Mass 
Friday                  8:30 am Mass 

 
St. Elizabeth 

Sunday                 8:30 am Mass (Confession heard one                    
                                 half hour before Mass or by appt.) 

Glory and Praise For Ever! 



THIS WEEK’S ONLINE MASS FOR THOSE WITH  
SPECIFIC DISPENSATION   

  Tuesday, June 6, NO AM Mass 
 Wednesday, June 7, NO AM Mass 

 Friday, June 9, NO AM Mass 
 Saturday, June 10, 4:00 PM MASS 
  Sunday, June 11, 10:30 AM MASS 

Online Masses will be held on ZOOM. 
https://us02web.zoom.us/j/2942181244?

pwd=d3hSUnlXY1JlTzlZTm4TjJNYWp3QT09    

 Meeting ID: 294 218 1244    Password:   063391 

MASS SCHEDULE  

Tuesday—St Jude: NO Mass   

Wednesday—St Jude:  NO Mass  

Friday—St Jude:  NO Mass  

Saturday—St Jude: 4:00 PM Mass 

Sunday—St Elizabeth: 8:30 AM Mass 

Sunday—St Jude: 10:30 AM Mass  

 

  

 Mass Intentions 

St Jude Saturday:  In Memory of Norlando Perea 
St Elizabeth: Sunday: In Memory of David Poston requested by Alicia 
Poston 
St Jude: Sunday: In Memory of Emily Juaneza & Ike Rosario requested 
by Augusta Bates 
 

Offertory Report  05-28-2023    

*The Offertory Report now includes the Vanco totals*                

                 Offertory     Contin.      Capital            Bldg         Other 
                                                    Campaign       Fund         
St Jude  $1154.65      $8.00        $1078.00        $150.00        $0 
   
St Elizabeth $770.00   $0             $0                    $0             $20.00

 THE SOLEMNITY OF THE MOST HOLY TRINITY 

Glory and praise forever! 
 Dan 3:52, 53, 54, 55 

850-968-6189                     June 4, 2023             stjude.ptdiocese.org              

office@stjude.ptdiocese.org 

“JUNE:  MINISTRY APPRECIATION MONTH” 

CSA UPDATE 

TOTAL PLEDGE 

                   GOAL       TOTAL PLEDGE     RECEIVED 

St Jude          $8,956.76        $15,098.36          $14,278.36      

St Elizabeth   $1,056.44       $  5,244.75          $ 3,414.75 

Holy Rosary on Zoom Every Wednesday evening 

at 7:00 all are invited to pray the Holy Rosary with 

parishioners, friends and family around the world.  

Just send them the address and invite them  

https://us02web.zoom.us/j/2942181244?

pwd=d3hSUnlXY1JlTzlZTm4TjJNYWp3QT09  

Meeting ID: 294 218 1244    Password:  063391 

Today we celebrate the feast of the Most 
Holy Trinity. The Catechism of the Catho-
lic Church tells us that the Holy Trinity is 
the “central mystery of the Christian 
faith” (261). The concept of the Triune 
God — Three Persons in one God — is 
truly a mystery, almost too lofty for us 
ordinary people to even begin to grasp. 
Can the truth of the Holy Trinity teach us 
anything as everyday Christian stewards?                       

                                  Actually, yes! 
  

St. John Paul II described the Holy Trinity as a “Divine 
Family,” a community of Persons Who give themselves com-
pletely to each other and Who wishes to share Itself, Its life, 
with us. These concepts are at the very heart of the steward-
ship way of life. As stewards, we too, are called to share our-
selves and our lives with others. 
  
Our Gospel passage from John reminds us that the steward-
ship way of life is nothing more and nothing less than the 
imitation of our Most Holy Trinity. “God so loved the world 
that he gave his only Son so that everyone who believes 
might not perish but might have eternal life.” He gave Him-
self, in the person of His Son, for the love of us. We must 
love this God back now by giving ourselves, our lives, to 
Him.  
  
Amazingly, the more we give of ourselves to God in love, the 
more we will find the “grace of the Lord, the love of God, 
and the fellowship of the Holy Spirit within us.” The God of 
the universe — this mysterious, Triune God — invites us to 
an ever-deepening intimacy with Him when we make our 
lives a loving gift to Him and to others through the steward-
ship way of life.  

Concession Stand May Update 

For the month of May the Concessioners brought in 

$1,899.10 for the Building Fund.  Thank you to all who vol-

unteered in the month of May!  Since January the total 

amount the Concessioners have made is $22,596.60 for 

our building project!!  If you are interested in volunteering 

or would like to see what it’s like, please call or text Lisa at 

850-712-6871. This is a fun way to raise money for our 

building project as well as meet new people and make 

new friends! 

https://us02web.zoom.us/j/2942181244?pwd=d3hSUnlXY1JlTzlZTm4TjJNYWp3QT09
https://us02web.zoom.us/j/2942181244?pwd=d3hSUnlXY1JlTzlZTm4TjJNYWp3QT09
https://us02web.zoom.us/j/2942181244?pwd=d3hSUnlXY1JlTzlZTm4TjJNYWp3QT09
https://us02web.zoom.us/j/2942181244?pwd=d3hSUnlXY1JlTzlZTm4TjJNYWp3QT09


 
 
1. St Jude Altar Flowers are provided by Cheryl Gremillion in 

Memory of Ada Landry 
2. St Elizabeth Altar Flowers are provided by Alicia Poston in 

Memory of Dave Poston 
3. If you have not picked up your offertory envelopes yet, they are   
        at the back of the church, labeled by family name. 
4. All are invited to register for the Joseph House’s Summer Book   
        Club on June 5th from 7-8 pm.  They will be reading “The  
        Republic of Plato”.  To register contact Ellen Murphy at  
        850-933-0375 
5. St. Sylvester is holding their annual Flag Day 5K Run/Walk for  

charity June 10th from 7:30-10:00 am.  Proceeds support the mili-
tary and local community agencies.  Register by June 6th at  
https://www.stsylv.org/Flag-Day-5K 

6. The second collection this weekend is for the Contingency   
        Fund.   

*PARISH NEWS*  MINISTRIES AND ORGANIZATIONS 

 

 
 June:  Ministry Appreciation Month 

MINISTRY FAIR COMING SOON! 

At St. Jude and St. Elizabeth we have many 

ministries and all of them are so important in 

making our church the very special place that it 

is.  On June 25th we will be holding a Ministry 

Fair at St. Jude Parish Hall after the 10:30 am Mass.  We will have 

tables set up in which you can visit to learn more about a ministry 

you might be interested in joining, while also picking up your Grab-n-

Go meal!    An email went out last week to the heads of our various 

ministries about representing your ministry at the Ministry Fair.  If 

you lead a ministry but did not receive an email, please call the par-

ish office ASAP. 

GRAB-N-GO!! 
If you ordered a Spaghetti dinner, they are available 
for pickup this Sunday, June 4th from 11-12:30.  Be 
sure to sign up for our next Grab-n-Go which will be 

held June 25th from 11-12:30 at St. Jude Parish 
Hall!   

Island Cuisine Grab-n-Go 

Menu: 

Island Rice & Pancit (noodles) 

Chicken 

                     Lumpia 

                         Shrimp Patties 

                          Oriental Salad 

                        Dessert 

All proceeds go to the Building Fund! 

The Knights of Columbus will be 
hosting coffee and doughnuts 
for all  next Sunday, June 11th 

after the 10:30 am Mass.   

If you are a man age 18 or older, we invite you to join 
the Knights of Columbus.  Ask for information at the 
Church door 

Congratulations to Deacon 

Mac, who will be celebrating 

the 19th Anniversary of his 

ordination to the Deaconate 

on June 10th!  We are so 

grateful for you! 

RCIA:  Rite of Christian Initiation for Adults 

If you or someone you know is interested in joining the Cath-

olic faith, we will begin RCIA classes in September.  These 

classes will instruct and prepare those who would like to be-

come Catholic.  There is a sign up sheet located in the back 

of the church.    

If you haven't had an oppor-

tunity to come help & have 

fun working the conces-

sion stand at the Blue Wahoo  

Stadium, here is your 

chance!!! 

Sunday, June 18th Arrive at 3p 

Please text a message to Lisa at 850-712-6871 to 

sign up. 

We must have 10 volunteers at the Blue Wahoo Sta-

dium. Please prayerfully consider helping. All the 

earnings go towards Our Building Fund. 

We would like to extend our condolences 

and prayers to Pia Perea and her family 

on the loss of her husband, Norlando.  

There will be a viewing and rosary on 

June 12th at Little Flower Catholic Church 

from 9-11 am, followed by Mass at 11 am.  A reception 

at Little Flower will follow the burial.  All are invited. 



 

 

 

To purchase an Ad or for more information, call the Parish 

Office at 850-968-6189 


